
From: Jim Keene
To: CAHA
Subject:
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Mike Murray, Superintendent
 
I am asking the NPS to extend the deadline for completion of “The ORV Plan Workbook” by 60 days
(March 30, 2008).
 
Having read and reviewed the 89 pages I do not believe the NPS can expect to receive a
comprehensive review and thoughtful response from the interested public in less time.  Scheduled
public meetings do not begin until Jan 14 and don’t conclude until Jan 17.  The current schedule only
allows 14 days after the last public meeting for many individuals to review and complete “The
Workbook”.  The electronic media is beautiful and has changed the way many people work and
recreate but there is still a large segment of the populous that will require hard copy in order to
properly respond to this critical issue.
 
Please be prepared to respond to this request @ tomorrows meeting.        
 
Jim Keene, NCBBA
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